Message from Head of Departement

Welcome to the Department of Computational
Science at Maharaja Ranjit Singh Punjab Technical
University, Bathinda. Education in the true sense
is the greatest gift and service that society can
bestow upon the children and youth who are the
valuable assets of a Nation. The primary focus of
our curriculum is to impart technical know-how to
students, promote their problem solving skills
and innovation of new technologies.

Best Wishes,

Prof. Sanjay Bhatnagar

Head of the Department
Computational Sciences, MRSPTU



